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Announcements	
	
MAY AND JUNE EVENTS 
 
Sports day…. Friday 24th May @ 10am 
Graduation/concert … Fri 14th June  
Sponsor Cycle…… Wed 19th June  
School outing…. Fri 21st June 
Funday with Holly Bank Pre-school 
25th June 
Some of the days and dates may change 
weather permitting.  

	
SCHOOL CLOSURES 
Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 
Monday 27th May Bank Holiday 

	
A big thank you to all the parents who 
supported the ‘Getting Ready to Learn’ 
(Big Bedtime Read) Programme it was a 
great success. If anyone has any library 
bags or books, please return to the pre-
school. 
Jump, Jiggle & Jive and Yoga will continue 
until the end of term 
 
INTAKE FOR SEPTEMBER 2019/20 
Parents will receive Letters on the 10th 
May 2019. Induction for pre-school will 
take place on the 3rd and 4th June 
Individual meetings will take place on 
these days. If anyone has or knows a 
child, who will be three before the end of 
September 2019 please refer them to 
pre-school. 

 Reminders	
	

• We would appreciate it if you would 
keep a bag on your child’s coat peg 
containing a FULL change of clothes in 
case your child is sick or has a little 
accident.  

• Please add a Sun Hat and Sun cream,  
 

• Children who stay for lunch should 
bring a sandwich and a piece of fruit, 
cut up if necessary, especially grapes, 
please remember to cut length ways. 
No yoghurts biscuits, buns, cake or 
drinks should be brought in. 

	
• We are asking parents to please keep 

their child at home if unwell to 
prevent further infection. A child 
should not come to school until 48 
hours after last bout of sickness. 
 

Could parents please refrain from letting their 
child press the silver button at the exit door as this 
is a risk of safety to our children 

 
	
	

	


